
Look at what we are learning 
in PREP! 

 
English- Writing task 

In English we have been learning to write a letter to a book character from the 
story Amy and Louis. The children have been writing letters with a greeting, 
body and sign off. 

                           



               
 

Upcoming events 

The children have been preparing for the Christmas Concert on the 5th of December. 
They have been working hard on two Christmas favourites to perform on the 
night. 

 

Prep have been working hard this term and are looking forward to end of term 
celebrations. 


